
The City of Port Phillip is asking us w
hat we 

need to make our area better for young people
?

Parents please help us make our Port Phillip 
better for your children and our students.  

Go to www.yourtopthree.com.au and take a quick survey.

   When you complete the survey please nominate our school     

    for the chance to win a $500 gift voucher. Thank you!


